
 

 
IMGA Board Meeting, 11 November 2021 

 
 
During the virtual Board Meeting held on the 11th of November the following items were 
discussed: 
 

• The minutes from the previous board meeting were approved. 
 

• The IMGA Board agreed to establish a working group to negotiate with Kansai WMG 
2021 on new dates for the games. 

 
• The IMGA Board voted and decided to give Rio PANAMG 2020 an extension of 49 

days until the end of 2021 to put together the financial guarantees and establish a 
new master plan for the Games.  

 
• An update was given from all future host cities of IMGA events. 

 
 


